
TOWN OF GLENDALE 

BOARD OF REVIEW MINUTES 

May 18, 2024 

 

Board of Review was called to order at 6:00PM on May 18, 2024. Present were Nic Betts, Steve 

Murray, Brian “Gus” Hyer, Neil Betts and Jamie Hyer. Confirmation of Board of Review and 

Open Book meetings notices were verified by Clerk Jamie Hyer. 

Motion Steve second Gus, to appoint Nic Betts as BOR Chairman. M.C. 

Motion Steve second Nic, to appoint Gus to Vice Chair. M.C. 

Verification was given of the annual BOR training completed by Nic Betts. 

The Town Assessor Neil Betts reviewed the Assessment Roll and discussed the changes, no 

objections were filed.  

Assessor Neil Betts stated the estimated level of assessment for the current year. 

Neil also stated the DOR has projected that the township will be out of compliance. A possible 

2025 property revaluation for the whole township was discussed. Another option discussed was 

to only do an exterior revaluation, to get the town closer to compliance. A property revaluation 

would appraise all real property within the taxing district according to its full and fair value.  

Motion Nic second Jamie, to adjourn. M.C. Meeting adjourned at 8:00PM. 

 

Submitted by: Jamie Hyer 

Clerk for BOR 


